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TWGS/Cir/23-24/392 Date -16.01.2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

You are hereby informed that on account of Guru Govind Singh Jayanti on 17"
January, 2024 i.e. Wednesday school will remain closed.  School will reopen on

18.01.2024 i.e. Thursday on its usual time i.e. 8:00 a.m. to 1:50 p.m.

Wishing you all “A Very Happy Guru Govind Singh Jayanti”

Regards,




